
Public Notice
PUBLIC NOTICE

	 The Parks and Rec Department 
will be accepting reservations for 
the Pool Park Shelter House and 
Red Elevator starting at Monday, 
February 22, at 7:00am., at the Vet-
erans Memorial Recreation Center, 
365 West 8th St. First come first 
serve in person for the first busi-
ness day.
	 For further information, you may 
contact the rec center at (641) 923-
4180.
	 Adam Kofoed, City Administrator
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